
LOCAL NAVIGATION WARNING 
 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 
 
The following navigation notice is published for general information. 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 
LNW NO.1 OF 2025 

SHALLOW INLET 
SHALLOW INLET ENTRANCE  

NO.1 STARBOARD LATERAL MARK BUOY OFF STATION  
 

DATE:     Thursday 9th January 2025. 
 
 

PREVIOUS 
NOTICE: 

 

DETAILS: 

 

 

 

 

 

CHART 
AFFECTED: 

 

PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED: 

 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

 

No previous notice issued.  
 
 
 
Mariners are advised that the Unlit Shallow Inlet Entrance No.1 
Starboard Lateral Mark Buoy Formerly in position; 
Lat.    38° 52.358’ South  
Lon. 146° 11.775’ East                            Datum WGS84 
Is off station and aground upstream from the original position.  
 
The Inlet is experiencing large Spring Tides and Gippsland Ports will 
re-establish the No1. Buoy in its correct position as soon as 
environmental conditions allow.   
 
 
 
Not applicable.  
 
 
Gippsland Ports Waterways Online available at:  
Gippsland Ports - Waterways Online v2 
 
 
 
A further Notice will be issued when the No1 Shallow Inlet buoy is re-
established on station.  

CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 
HARBOUR MASTER 
GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 

https://gippsports.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=b0359988ca3241729e331f284f44587c&center=146.6,-38.81&level=11
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